Mick Michel

From: Luke Hoffman <luke@iowarivers.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 1:30 PM

To: Mick Michel

Subject: Request to close pedestrian bridge for RTYA - lowa Rivers Revival
Hello Mick,

Formally requesting the usage by IRR of the pedestrian bridge in Dyersville for our River Town of the Year Award event
on May 13st 10am - 5PM.

Best,

Luke Hoffman, MPA | Executive Director

PO Box 72, Des Moines, IA 50301
402-214-5761
WWW.iowarivers.org
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